
 

Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians 
Election Board Announcement 

March 16, 2018 
 

 
Dear Membership: 
 
The Election Board hereby announces that at an Emergency Session held on 
March 15, 2018, the decision was made to set the date for the Recall Election for 
April 3, 2018, the same date as the Primary Election. Two separate ballots, one for 
the Primary and one for the Recall, will be made available for each voter. 
However, it is each voter's choice whether to cast a vote for both the Primary and 
Recall Elections, or to only cast a vote for one or the other.  
 
Please remember that the deadline for registering to vote for the Primary is 
March 22, 2018.  
 
Testing and certification of polling machines will be April 2, at 5:00p.m. All tribal 
members are welcome to attend. 
 
Megwetch, 
Diane Sullivan 
Election Board Secretary 


